
 

 

 
Royalty Choosing 2023 

 

Princesses and Princes Needed!! 
(FYI – If you are chosen we give you an allowance for your outfit and accessories, we also 

provide you with transport for the day and you are under no obligation to attend any other 
Carnivals, although it would be great if you did!!) 

 

Bude Carnival is Saturday the 19th August 2023.  
If your child is aged between 5 and 11 years & 
would like to take part we would love to meet 

you! 
 

The Royalty Choosing will take place;  
Wednesday 10th May @ 4pm  

The Venue, Bude 
(www.thevenuebude.co.uk) 

 

Please come and join us!! 
Please call 07791627808 for any further details  

Entrants have free time in the Play Zone 4-5pm 
 

When you arrive at The Venue, check in at the Desk and let them know that you are there for the Carnival 
Choosing. Then head into the Play zone and look for the Carnival table. It will be clearly marked. We just 
need a few details from you and then you will be given a number to stick on your top, then you are free to 

enjoy some free playtime before the choosing. 

FREE TIME IN    
THE VENUE 
PLAYZONE! 


